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 Dear Parents, 
 
Welcome to the newsletter this week. 
The children have all been very busy with their learning. 
 
Fir Tree class had a visit from Mr + Mrs Humphries and their classic mini. The children were involved in lots of activities relating to it and 
had a great time. Thank you to Mr + Mrs Humphries. 
Forge class have been busy learning about the features of newspaper reports, ready to start writing their own! In maths they have been 
learning about fractions of shapes and numbers. 
Hurstwood class have been learning about how to use dialogue within a story. In maths they have begun to learn methods of multiplica-
tion. 
Kemsley Class have been learning to convert measurements. In English they have begun writing in a persuasive style—you have been 
warned! 
Oakwood class have been learning algebra and seem to be really rising to the challenge. In English they have been writing from a charac-
ters view, centered around their text ‘Billy the Kid’. 
 
We had some very worn out looking children re-join us on Friday morning after their overnight stay (and two even more exhausted look-
ing members of staff! )Thank you to both Mr Eggleton and Mrs Carey, who organised the trip and for giving up the comfort of their own 
beds to give our children this amazing experience. 
Well done to Year 4 and 5 children who played against Wouldham school on Thursday. The final score was 1-1, all played incredibly well. 
The children who were selected to participate in our gymnastics competition all really enjoyed the opportunity to show off their skills. 
Well done to them all. 
We are awaiting news about our children who participated in the cross country this afternoon. 
 
Well done to Hurstwood class, for what I am told, was a very informative class led worship about the Wise man and the Foolish man and 
caring for others. 
 
Next week we have a Governor Day on Monday, some of our children will be showing their work to our Governors and discussing their 
learning with them. 
 
Our annual Easter Egg Hunt will be taking  place on Thursday 29th March, do feel free to join us, younger siblings are welcome to join in 
with the hunt with their siblings. 
The Easter Service will take place at St Peter’s Church at 2.00p.m. on Wednesday 28th March, you will be sent a slip if your child has a 
speaking role in this service. 
 
We will be saying good-bye to Miss Blundell today, our final years student, who has been teaching in Hurstwood class. I’m sure Miss 
Meade cannot wait to get back at the helm! 
 
Best Wishes 
Michelle Cox 

Mrs M Cox 
Head Teacher 
 



Spirit of Bredhurst this Week         

Fir Tree Austin Humphries 

Forge  Bradley Groves 

Hurstwood Heidi Cox 

Kemsley Arran Berntsen 

Oakwood      

 

           Stars of the Week       

Fir Tree April Grant  

Forge  Verity Bond    

Hurstwood Harvey –Blue Ramsden  

Kemsley Lucas Cameron  

Oakwood     

 

Writer of the Week       

Fir Tree Lucas Wood 

Forge  Lois Agyekum 

Hurstwood Eden Tasker-Twinn 

Kemsley Sienna Hegley 

Oakwood  

March 

 

Thursday 22nd  Spring Afternoon 2.00p.m. (CANCELLED) 

Tuesday 27th  Fir Tree trip Dover Museum 

Tuesday 27th  Football Team Greenfields Yr3/4 

Wednesday 28th  Easter Service 2.00p.m. 

Thursday 29th  Easter Egg Hunt 2.45p.m. 

Thursday 29th  Netball Team Rainham Girls 

Friday 30th March—Friday 13th April Easter Break 

April 

Monday 16th  Staff Development Day 

Tuesday 17th  Children return to school 

Thursday 26th  Kemsley trip British Museum 

Thursday 26th  Spring Disco 3.30—5p.m. 

May 

SATS week Year 6 May 14th—19th  

Saturday 19th  May Day (all children are needed in school) 

Monday 28th May — Friday 1st June Half Term Break 

June 

Monday 4th   Staff Development Day 

Tuesday 5th   Children return to school 

Wednesday 13th  Sports Day a.m. 

July 

Wednesday 18th  Disco 4.30—6.30p.m. 

Thursday 19th  Yr6 Pool Party 

Friday 20th   Leaver’s Service 11.00a.m. 

Friday 20th July Last Day of Term 

 

I know that parking outside school has been an immflamatory 

topic this week, but may I please remind parents not to park 

on double yellow lines or the zig-zag lines outside the school. 

Doing so is putting children’s lives at risk. The local PCSO has 

been contacted to support the school in regard with this issue. 

May I also remind parents that the staff car park is ‘out of 

bounds’ 

Thank you to the parents who filled out the parents question-

naires during parent evening. I am pleased to be able to share 

some of the results with you. I think you will all agree these 

are really, positive results, demonstrating the support from 

you all. 

Graphs of the questionnaire are on display in the notice board. 

If you would like a copy please call into the office. 

The collection for ‘Phil the Bag’ will be on 

Wednesday 21st March. Please bring in your 

donations and leave them outside the office. 

The box for the used stamp collection is outside the 

office. 

Please remember you 1p’s for Marys Meals! 

Yellow daffodil badges for sale for Marie Curie £1 


